
South Dakota High School Rodeo Association State Finals Rodeo 

June 16th- 21st, 2020 

Fort Pierre, SD 

COVID-19 Guidelines 

We are asking that all spectators and contestants follow the guidelines: 
 

If you are not comfortable attending the event, PLEASE do not come! 

If you are not feeling well or are feeling sick we ask that you DO NOT attend the rodeo. 

Concessions will be provided and we ask that people PLEASE follow the 6ft distancing 
guidelines that will be marked on the floor. 

Follow individual vendor’s guidelines. 

PLEASE allow distancing when parking. 

Practice social distancing, as you feel necessary, at all times and in the seating areas. 

We are asking that contestants DO NOT congregate by any of the arena gates, or on 
the Bucking Chutes. 

Rough Stock, Timed Event and Reined Cow Horse Contestants will be allowed NO 
MORE than 2 helpers. 

There will be 6ft guidelines marked on the floor for Registration, follow and watch 
closely.  Bring exact payment for registration to State Finals. Only the contestant will 
be allowed to be at registration, no additional people. 

A SDHSRA COVID-19 and a photography waiver is required to be signed to compete.  
If both are not signed and submitted, the contestant will not be able to compete. Bring 
them completed to registration. 

Hand sanitizing stations will be distributed throughout the area at State Finals. 

Bathrooms and surfaces will be sanitized on a scheduled basis. 

The Host Committee/Directors have the right to ask anyone to leave the grounds that 
is not complying with any of the guidelines put into place. 

By everyone doing their part and following the guidelines set in place we are able to 
put on this rodeo for our High School Athletes. 

Thank you for your patience and understanding. 
If you are not comfortable, PLEASE do not attend. 
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